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New Human Research Ethics Application and Website – old forms
will no longer be accepted after March 15

We are pleased to announce that that Research Ethics website has been relaunched with
updated forms, new FAQs, and a step-by-step guide leading you through the process of
obtaining clearance from a Research Ethics Board to involve humans in your research project.

When completing an Ethics Application please be sure to always download the form directly
from the website.

Please note that the REB will no longer accept the previous application form after March
15th.

Please visit the new Research Ethics website for more details.
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